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CODE COMPLIANCE SPOTLIGHT:

PARKING ON UNPAVED

SURFACES 

COUNCIL UPDATE

At the July 11 Town Council

Meeting, the Council adopted

Resolution 1-2018 to amend the

Town Charter.  The Charter

Amendment changes the title of

"Town Administrator" to "Town

Manager."  The Amendment will

become effective 50 days after its

passage on August 30, 2018, unless

a referendum is filed with the

Town on or before the 40th day

after initial passage of the

Resolution.   

 

For more information, contact the

Town Clerk, Kertin Harper at  

kharper@berwynheightsmd.gov

The Town recently received constituent complaints

regarding individuals parking vehicles on grassy areas

in front or back yards.    Berwyn Heights Clean Lot

Ordinance (Ordinance 107) prohibits parking boats,

motorcycles, motor vehicles of any type, trailers or

similar items on a residential property except during a

snow emergency. All wheels of these vehicles must be

parked on an approved paved parking area in order to

be in compliance with the ordinance.  Paved parking

area means any asphalt or other hard rock surface,

rolled smooth or level and maintained free of loose

materials or excessive vegetative growth.  Please make

sure to comply with these requirements. 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 

August 6 - Council Work

Session 

 

August 7 - National Night

Out, 6:00 p.m., Town Center 

 

August 8 - Town Council

Meeting 

 

August 9 - Shade Tree

Board/Green Team Meeting 

 

August 10 - Afternoon Tea

with the Mayor, 3:00 p.m,

Town Main Office 

 

August 11/12 - CERT Training,

Town Center 

 

SavATree will be in Berwyn

Heights next week conducting

routine maintenance of the Town's

tree canopy on the South side of

town.  They will be on site hanging

door hangers with contact

information on impacted houses

this week.  Please contact Public

Works at (301) 474-6897 if you have

any questions or concerns. 

TREE MAINTENANCE

PLEASE CONTACT THE MAIN

OFFICE AT (301) 474-5000 FOR

MORE INFORMATION ON ISSUES

COVERED IN THIS NEWSLETTER.


